
 
 
 

HOULTON WATER COMPANY 
“Special Meeting” 

NOTICE 
 

Meeting to consider the 2022 American Rescue Plan Act Grant Award Contract Agreement Extension. 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Houlton Water Company (HWC) will hold a special meeting of the 
directors on Friday December 8th, 2023 at 12:00 P.M., at the HWC offices located at 21 Bangor Street, 
Houlton, Maine. 
 
Following the executive session, the Board will return to the public meeting, which will be open to the 
public and all ratepayers or other interested parties wishing to attend. 

 

        
Gregory F. Sherman, General Manager 

       Houlton Water Company 


